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Group Photo of Garulbo Committee, ConcH and members of the community

On the 19th of March, members of the Garulbo Committee, the Toowoomba Regional Council
and fellow community members gathered together for a Meet and Greet that will lead to our
Yumin Bah First Nations conference, a first of its kind in our region. The chair of Garulbo, Kim
Walmsley, spoke passionately about the actions and initiatives of the committee to bring our
country and our community together.

The definition of Garulbo means ‘Altogether’,

and the committee strives to create and provide

a platform allowing for a culturally safe space to

learn, share and understand. The Garulbo

Committee initiative was formed to create and

develop relationships with our First Nations

people, fraditional custodians and cultural

leaders, educators, connectors, storytellers and

healers. We acknowledge the contributions of

the First Nations people in our country and our community, as we spread awareness and
understanding of their history and the knowledge they hold.

The conference is jointly organised by The Traditional Custodians, The Jarawoir and Wakka
Wakka Nation, our elders, community and the Pure Land Learning College Associated Inc.
Book your place for this upcoming exciting event:

Date: 8 July 2021

Time: 8:30 am — 4:00 pm

Venue: St. Patrick’s Cathedral Centre Neil St., South
Toowoomba, QLD 4350

More details will be provided in the next newsletter.

From Left to Right: Kim Walmsley, Josh Waters
and Tyrone Pearce
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A dialogue session on ‘How do we worship’
was held at St. Anthony's community hall
on Wednesday the 24th February.

Our sincerest gratitude to the Gold
Coast Welfare Group for hosting the
wonderful Peace Prayer Day! Thank

/ you to the amazing speakers and
2 participants who came with us on the
] day, and we hope that there will be
more opportunities like this in the
future. The Gold Coast Welfare Group

is well established and has contributed

a lot to the community. A ftruly
commendable effort, and we are pleased

to have been invited to be the co-host.

Check out more photos on E mmc.Toowoomba - For upcoming activities and programs, please visit
www.interfaith-harmony.org - call us at +617 4659 8054, or email us mfmcc.plic@gmail.com




